
REPLY TO: PORT DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMS, 423 CANAL ST., ROOM 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date
 

September 25, 2024 No.:  24-030 
    

SUBJECT:  Port of Baton Rouge Phone Outage 
 
 
The Port of Baton Rouge is experiencing telephone service disruptions involving all lines. This  
outage is currently affecting all incoming and outgoing calls. Trade stakeholders and the  
traveling public are encouraged to use the port mailbox CBP-OFO-BatonRouge@cbp.dhs.gov  
or the port duty phone 504-430-0200. 
 
Emergent situations requiring immediate attention should be directed to Port Director Patrick 
Tyrrell at 225-445-2233 or Patrick.J.Tyrrell@cbp.dhs.gov.   
 
 
 

 
Troy Simon 
Troy Simon  
Assistant Port Director  
Port of New Orleans  
U.S. Customs and Border Protection 
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